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Attachment 4 - Road Safety Actions 

Action Agency Highlights THIS quarter Status* Status supporting comments

Plans and Systems

KCDC School Zone signs installed around all primary 
schools in Kapiti 

PCC
WCC

HCC SMS in place. Implemented through our Deficiency 
Database

UHCC System in place and managed 
SWDC

CDC There is a SMS system adopted jointly by South 
Wairarapa and Carterton District Councils 

MDC no longer current - therefore 
requires review of content 

Operate safety 
Management
Systems (SMS) or 
other formulised 
systematic approach 

NZTA  
KCDC Complete for 2009-10 

PCC
Road safety plan in place and implemented. Minor 
Safety Projects and Community programs included 
in the RSAP have been completed 

WCC New 2010/11 RSAP has been negotiated with 
partner organisations 

HCC Ongoing implementation of Hutt City's RSAP, date 
of last quarterly meeting May 25th 

UHCC Plan currently in place 
SWDC
CDC

Develop and 
implement road 
safety action plans 
for each TA area 

MDC RSAP meetings quarterly 
Implement Risk 
Targeted Patrol 
Plans NZ

Police

Consolidating the use of Risk Targeted Patrol Plans 
through the District with improved uptake by Area 
Intel Units. A move to the Microsoft "Share point" 
system by Kapiti Mana and the District Road 
Policing Groups has resulted in improved taskings 
and clearer planning in other areas 

KCDC

PCC
Temporary 60 km/h speed limit and traffic calming 
on Grays Road. Traffic calming installed in McKillop 
Street, Almora View and Wairaka Road, Pukerua 
Bay

WCC A further 2 suburban centres have had speed limits 
reduced to 30km/h 

HCC
Ongoing speed billboard campaign.  LATM in Te 
Mome Rd/Beaumont Av completed. 80km/h speed 
limit on Wainui Coast Road approved by Council at 
its June meeting 

Review urban speed 
management policies 

UHCC
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SWDC
CDC

MDC
Speed limits bylaw review completed in May/June 
with 10 changes implemented. Investigating and 
prioritising sites for school zone signage has begun 

NZTA  
Education and Awareness Activities

KCDC
PCC Child restraint campaign 

WCC
We have run and supported a number of campaigns 
over the last quarter targeting speed, intersections, 
pedestrians, cyclists, youth, drink driving, 
motorcycles and restraints 

HCC Hutt City has promoted 'Stop, Look, Live' and 'Mind 
the Gap' campaigns 

UHCC
Road Safety Coordinator actively involved in 
proactive education particularly in the schools and 
defence

SWDC
CDC

MDC
09/10 Community Programmes delivered through 
Wairarapa Road Safety council.  Funding request 
for 10/11 and 11/12 submitted 

NZTA Complete for this FY 

NZ
Police

FY Road Safety targets met subject to staffing 
availability. The Crash Trailer "Last Choice" was 
introduced across the region, with significant up-
take by Upper Hutt Road Safety Coordinator (RSC) 
to both schools and community.  Similar style 
engagement by all RSCs should see benefits in 
education to the same level as Upper Hutt 

Support and carry 
out national, regional 
and local education 
and awareness 
campaigns relating to 
road safety 

ACC

Wellington Intersection campaign was launched in 
June and is a joint campaign between Police, ACC 
and WCC. It focuses on intersections which have a 
high level of serious injuries, and involves spotters 
recording registration plates and sending warning 
letters alongside a media campaign reminding 
drivers to obey the road rules. To date: 105 red light 
runners from the 8 sites, with letters sent out at the 
end of June. Debrief and evaluation is planned for 
August.
HCC has received four radar drones, this in an 
attempt to reduce speeding in the area 

NZTA Complete for this FY Promote awareness 
of driver fatigue 
issues

ACC

ACC attended the Kapiti Road Planning meeting 
with Police and Kapiti Coast District Council. The 
Council and Police continue to promote fatigue and 
ran a fatigue rest stop on SH1 over the Queens 
Birthday weekend, ACC sent fatigue resources to 
support the campaign 
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KCDC

PCC Motorcycle awareness campaign and planning for 
Motorcycle skills day 

WCC A programme has been developed in conjunction 
with ACC 

HCC

Hutt City distributed ACC motorcycle safety material 
through retailers. Advertised Scooter Survival 
website. Motorcycle safety billboard advertising 
campaign commenced in June. Attempted to recruit 
riders for subsidised skills training through 
secondary schools and motorcycle retailers, but 
without success 

UHCC We have an application in to NZTA for a motorcycle 
education course over 2010/11 

No current plan in place but we 
have supported initiatives by NZTA 
and Police to run skills courses at 
Defence

SWDC Actions require further development 
and consultation 

CDC

MDC
2 billboards erected by Wairarapa Road Safety 
council in conjunction with NZTA. Distributed 
education packs to local businesses for 
motorcyclists 

NZTA
NZTA, NZ Police, ACC held motorcycle training day 
for NZ Defence staff and families in June. 
Development of national syllabus for motorcycle 
training in conjunction with ACC 

Develop programmes 
to provide 
motorcyclist skills 
training and promote 
awareness of 
motorcycling safety 
issues

ACC

20 scooter and motorcyclists attended ACC 
subsidised training in May. 30 motorcyclists from 
Trentham Military Base attended a rider skills 
awareness workshop (run by Police) in May. 
Workshop supported by Police, NZTA and ACC with 
local trainer ROADSAFE attending to encourage 
participation in further training. ACC attended the 
regional motorcycle planning meeting, between 
Police, NZTA and ROADSAFE.  The meeting 
established a good grounding for the future focus of 
motorcycles and lower powered bikes in the 
Wellington region, with a three year focus and a 
multi levelled approach. Members have meet since 
and the planning of the three year implementation 
plan is ongoing and will be shared nationally once 
the planning is complete 

KCDC Young drivers campaign, Adults literacy group 
quarterly

PCC Planning for Driver Skills training  
WCC

HCC Learner Licence courses delivered through Kokiri 
Marae and Hutt English Language partners 

Develop programmes 
to provide driver 
skills training to 
inexperienced drivers 

UHCC We support the program being run by Police and 
NZTA
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SWDC
CDC

MDC
2 billboards erected by Wairarapa Road Safety 
council in conjunction with NZTA. Distributed 
education packs to local businesses for 
motorcyclists 

NZTA  
Advocacy and Funding

Advocate for 
adequate funding, via 
TA annual plan 
submission process, 
to be allocated for 
road safety actions 

GW
Submissions completed on all TA Annual Plans for 
2010/11 advocating importance of funding for road 
safety improvements 

* See Table 1, page 2 for status key. 


